
In the Spring of 2019 I had 
the privilege of taking a 
church from Everett out into 
their community to hold a 
kid’s club for five weeks.  It 
worked out that the club 
was right before the 
church’s VBS and on the 
last week of the club. The 
church had been able to 
develop relationships with 

the parents and the kids at this housing development, and they invited them to the VBS 
program.  It was a joy to train many individuals from First Christian Church of Everett, 
then to take them out and see them teach the children with the sketchborad.  By the 
last week of the club I was just observing and they were running the entire club!

                 (Above right is a picture of a banner that I used on the campus of PSU) 
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Psalm 106:1 Praise the Lord! Oh give 
thanks to the Lord, for He is good, for 
His steadfast love endures forever!



Praise God, I have still had opportunities to do ministry this year despite the pandemic. Above are 
some pictures of ministry from last winter to mid-summer.  The picture at the bottom left was a 
great night of ministry in State College.  We had many students stop and try to “Solve the 
Riddle.”  The picture on the top left was taken at IUP, and this young lady saw the banner and 
was interested to talk.  I had a good gospel conversation with her.  The top right picture is a sign 
that I have been using at the courthouse in Hollidaysburg, and it has started numerous 
conversations.  Bottom right picture was a day at IUP when I was able to hand out many gospel 
tracts which lead to gospel conversations.  

Thank You

Thank You! To all of you who have faithfully and consistently prayed 
and supported the ministry in Central Pennsylvania.  My family greatly 
appreciates each one of you for your sacrifice to help the gospel go 

forth.  Our current support level has been staying around 45% to 
50%.  I still know that God has more individuals and churches that 
will partner with us in the future so that we can continue to increase 

our support and stay on the field full time.  If God is prompting you to 
begin supporting the ministry any amount would be greatly 

appreciated!

Support can be mail to PO Box D, Nazareth, PA 18064.  Please 
make checks out to Open Air Campaigners with a note included 
saying its for Zane & Laurie Dempsie or by visiting oacgive.org   
All donations are tax-deductible. 


